
 

Capel-Le-Ferne Primary School 
NEWSLETTER: Friday 5th January 2024 

 

‘Learning today for life tomorrow’ 
  

 

RESPECT INDEPENDENCE CONFIDENCE CREATIVITY 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Welcome back everyone. We hope that you all enjoyed the festive period. Thank you to all the 
parents and carers for their generous gifts and well-wishes before Christmas. Looking forward, we 
have a Jobs week approaching. Thank you to parents who have already responded. If you are able to 
come in and talk about your job, please email the school ASAP.  
Thank you and have a good weekend.    
Anthony Richards, Headteacher   

 
Reception: Honeybees 
Lloyd- for being very 
creative with clay this 
week making a model of 
Morph 
Reve- for independently 
having a go at writing a 
caption  
 
Year 1: Turtles 
Noah – for great work in 
maths, estimating on 
number lines.  
Frankie – for great work in 
science naming parts of 
the human body. 
 
Year 2: Parrots 
Celina- For excellent effort 
and persistence with her 
reading. 
Henry- For independently 
finding clues about 
schools of the past from 
photographs. 
 
Year 3: Dolphins 
Lizzie and Mawgan for 
their improved 
handwriting. 
 
Year 4: Leopards 
Stanley- For a super piece 
of artwork investigating 
shade and tone. 
Phoebe-For a super effort 
in maths learning solving 
related multiplication and 
division problems. 
 
Year 5: Rhinos 
Harvey-Lee – Excellent 
work multiplying 4 digits 
by 1 digit numbers 
Beau – Amazing focus and 
determination when 
creating a continuous line 
portrait 
 
Year 6: Tigers 
Poppy and Annie- For a 
fantastic waistcoat design. 

POLITE REMINDER  
Just a couple of polite reminders. If you are parked outside the school, please 
ensure you are turning your car engines off. Also please be reminded there is 
a 20mph limit along Capel Street, please watch your speed at all times. We 
have had a couple of upset residents concerned at the speed some cars are 
travelling. An accident can so easily happen and can mean awful 
consequences so please watch your speed.  

NURTURE COFFEE MORNING 
A reminder Mr Cope is holding a Nurture Coffee Morning next Wednesday the 10th Jan at 8.45 in the 
School Hall. This will be an opportunity for parents/carers to understand our Nurture UK 
accreditation better, as well as his role of Family Liaison Officer. We hope this will build even more 
positive relationships with families. 

Dates for your diary-  
Wednesday 10th January- Nurture coffee morning. School hall at 8.45am 
Monday 29th January- Meeting for Year 6 parents/carers on SATS preparation and homework 
changes. School hall at 9.30am. 
Thursday 1st February- Reading and Phonics coffee meeting. School Hall at 9.15am and 4.30pm. 
Parents/carers only need to attend one. 

Friday 9th February- INSET day. School closed to all pupils. 
Monday 19th February- First day of term. 

 

Honours List: Celebrating children who have shown our school values this week 

Honeybees Turtles Parrots Dolphins Leopards Rhinos Tigers 

Rhodes 
Stanley 

 Alfred 
Bella  

Katie 
Chester 

Penelope 
Ronnie 

Jessica 
Mia 

Charlie C 
Oscar 

Bella 
Jacob B 
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